
 

 

  

 

 
 

Proclamation 

Allied Healthcare Professionals  

Recognition Week 
 

WHEREAS  With every hospital visit numerous allied healthcare professionals 

are involved with the delivery of care to patients; and 

 

WHEREAS  Nova Scotia has thousands of allied healthcare professionals who 

are working in 140 occupations and are providing invaluable information to ensure 

timely and proper treatment; and 

 

WHEREAS  Allied Healthcare Professionals Recognition Week is an 

opportunity to thank all healthcare heroes who are committed to delivering quality 

care to Nova Scotians every day.  

 

THEREFORE I, Stephen McNeil, Premier of Nova Scotia, do hereby proclaim 

November 1st to 7th, 2020 to be “Allied Healthcare Professionals Recognition 

Week” in the Province of Nova Scotia. 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                                ______________________________ 

                                                                                                           Honourable Stephen McNeil, M.L.A. 
             Premier of Nova Scotia 

  
 

Signed at Halifax, Nova Scotia 


